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NEW EXIT 3 SOUTHBOUND OFF-RAMP TO OPEN IN NEWINGTON 
SPAULDING TURNPIKE RAMP WILL ACCESS WOODBURY AVENUE 

 

The New Hampshire Department of Transportation (NHDOT) announces the planned opening of the new Exit 3 

southbound off-ramp on the Spaulding Turnpike in Newington is set for the afternoon of Thursday, October 8, 2015. 

 

The new Exit 3 southbound off-ramp will allow traffic to exit and head east across a new bridge to get to Woodbury 

Avenue and the malls. 

 

The old left exit ramp was closed on July 7, 2015 while the new ramp, bridge and additional tie in roadwork were under 

construction. 

 

Restrictions will remain in place until late this fall on other Exit 3 ramps.  The southbound Exit 3 on-ramp will remain 

closed until a future traffic shift can be made.  Access to the northbound on-ramp at Exit 3 will be restricted to eastbound 

traffic until the interchange is completed.  Currently, Woodbury Avenue northbound traffic can use the northbound on-

ramp  Work will continue on Woodbury Avenue east side with the anticipation that traffic signals will be installled and 

the northbound off-ramp will be ready to open later this fall. 
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Contacts: 

Jim Hersey, Construction Bureau, 603-662-6173 

Bill Boynton, Public Information Office, 603-271-6495 

 

 

NH Department of Transportation 

P.O. Box 483 | 7 Hazen Drive, Concord, NH 03302-0483 

http://www.nh.gov/dot/  |  Follow us on Facebook  |  On Twitter 

Get real time traffic updates (via Twitter) from the NH TMC. 

 
 
Bill Boynton / Public Information Officer 
NH Department of Transportation / (603) 271-6495 / wboynton@dot.state.nh.us 
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